
Scholastic Summer Reading program information: 
 
The goal is for students to discover the joy and magic of reading and compete to 
read the most minutes possible!  The top reader for each grade (next year’s 4k-5th 
grade) will receive $10 SCHOLASTIC dollars to use at our fall 2018 Book Fair.  The 
overall top reader for the school, whoever logs the most minutes, will receive an 
additional $25 SCHOLASTIC dollars!  The top readers (K-5) will also enjoy lunch with 
our very own Mr. K!  All students who participate will be entered to win books or a 
poster (35 overall winners)! 
 
Through the SCHOLASTIC program, “A MAGICAL SUMMER of READING”, as 
students log their reading minutes, they will also earn digital rewards as they meet 
their reading goals.  Students will also be able to access fun videos, printables, and 
more! 
 
The fun has begun already and will end on Friday, September 7, 2018.  
 
Your child’s username and password was sent home this past week, with 
information on how to log in.  If for some reason you would prefer logging your 
child’s hours on paper form, please turn that in by September 7, 2018, **please 
contact Lisa Serovy by Wednesday, May 30th to receive a paper form**.   
 
If you have any questions regarding the program or are having problems logging in, 
please contact Lisa at serovy@charter.net 
 

**Also, Mr. K has challenged our students to read 85,000 minutes during our 
summer reading program.  If we meet or succeed his reading goal, he has stated he 
is willing to be silly stringed by students, wear funny costumes during morning 
crosswalk, or other silly/fun ideas!  Students will vote on what will Mr. K do in fall, 
only if we meet or succeed his goal.  Can SMSA do it?!?  Yes, we can!** 
 
Happy Reading! Have a Wonderful Summer! 
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